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AÉROPORTS DE MONTRÉAL HAILS THE AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE  
GOVERNMENT OF QUÉBEC AND CAISSE DE DÉPÔT ET PLACEMENT 

 
Montréal, January 13, 2015 – Aéroports de Montréal (ADM) enthusiastically welcomes this 
morning’s announcement by the Government of Québec and the Caisse de dépôt et placement du 
Québec, which paves the way for a new and innovative framework for future financing and completion 
of major infrastructure projects in the province.  
 
ADM is also delighted to learn that priority is being given to a public-transit system linking downtown 
Montréal, Montréal–Trudeau International Airport and the West Island, a project in which the airport 
authority has invested significant effort for more than a decade and that is absolutely essential to the 
future of airport operations and the development of air services in Montréal.  
 
ADM also congratulates the Couillard government for its vision and the Caisse de dépôt et placement 
for its leadership with regard to this paradigm shift in the financing and undertaking of major 
infrastructure projects. It is a change that is totally necessary, given the current context of Québec’s 
public finances.  
 
Lastly, ADM notes with much optimism the support of the business community and other stakeholders 
for this historic agreement, which will help ensure that Montréal gains public-transit infrastructures 
that are both modern and efficient.  
 
About Aéroports de Montréal 
Aéroports de Montréal is the local airport authority that has been responsible for the management, 
operation and development of Montréal–Trudeau and Montréal–Mirabel international airports since 
1992. The Corporation employs more than 650 people at both airports and at head office. ADM has 
been ISO 14001 certified since 2000 and BOMA BESt certified since 2008.  
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Source: Christiane Beaulieu 
Vice-President, Public Affairs and Communications 

 

 


